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Mayor Jacobs Talks About Upcoming Meetings, Veterans, UT Football, and More 
 
 

KNOXVILLE, Tenn.— During his Weekly Update that will post around 1 p.m. today, Knox 
County Mayor Glenn Jacobs talks about a number of events he attended, a series of public 
information meetings, and National Veterans and Military Families Month. 
 
Mayor Jacobs helped cut the ribbon at Amazon’s new last mile facility at the old East Town 
Mall; welcomed the Energy Technology and Environmental Business Association’s Business 
Opportunities & Technical Conference to Knox County; and toured Tactical Kinetics in West 
Knox County. 
 
Officials will hold two public information meetings this month to seek community input on the 
East Knox Mobility Study. The meetings will help identify key transportation challenges, set 
priorities, and shape the final recommendations for the study.  
 
Mayor Jacobs also notes that November is National Veterans and Military Families Month so 
please be on the lookout for a video series honoring veterans and their families over the 
upcoming weeks. Veterans Day falls on November 11th and, as always, will include Knoxville 
Veteran’s Day Parade which starts at 10:40 and travels along Gay Street. 
 
The mayor also adds that Tennessee football is back on the gridiron this week as it hosts the 
Kentucky Wildcats. The Vols still have a chance at making the College Football Playoff as 
Kentucky is looking to find the win column after struggling through SEC play so far.  
 
Finally, the mayor points out that early voting ended Thursday and Election Day is this coming 
Tuesday, Nov. 5. Please check out knoxcounty.org/election for polling locations, hours, and 
other helpful information.  
 
“And thank you in advance for casting your ballot,” Mayor Jacobs says. 
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